
Donation By Mail Form 

 
Thank you for your financial support of lawn bowls in the U.S., which will aid in promoting, sustaining, 
and growing our sport. 

The Bowls Development Fund is a 501(c)(3) tax-exempt non-profit organization and your donation is tax-
deductible within the guidelines of U.S. tax law. Please check with your tax advisor or accountant for more 
details. Tax letters will be issued in the entity and legal name USLBA Memorial Fund, Inc. 

To send your donation by mail: 
- Print this page and complete form.	 	 	 	  
- Make check payable to: Bowls Development Fund 
- Mail to:	 Bowls Development Fund 
	 	 2451 S. Ferdinand St. 
	 	 Seattle, WA 98108 
Questions? Email: treasurer@bowlsdevelopmentfund.org 

(* ) indicates required field 

*I wish to contribute to the USLBA Memorial Fund in the amount of $__________________ 

*Donor’s First and Last Name___________________________________________________ 

*Email_____________________________________________________________________ 

Phone________________________________________ 

Use this donation for: 

My division membership is (required if you want your division to be credited): 

 

Where needed most (general fund)

National Championships (player travel)

Team USA (player travel)

US Open

Other approved project or event: please specify:

Is this a memorial gift? Name of person honored:

Central South Central

Northeast South East

Northwest Southwest

Pacific Inter-Mountaion

Provide further info to the Fund about your donation:

mailto:treasurer@bowlsdevelopmentfund.org

